For the 1965 yearbook staff, no more grave decisions and votes, no more free advice
for each other, no more stacks of hundreds of photos to identify and alphabetize, no

more ads to sell, no more filing and voting, typing and mimeographing, layouts, etc.,
but we’ll start on the 1966 book tomorrow morning; O.K.?

We hope to have all Tigers boasting with
us; enjoy your-view of Sam Houston, 1965,
and

Thank you, Bob, Bert, Maurice, Big
Rich, Fredrick, Cindy, Rima, Dot, Deb,
Jack, Tom, Jeannette, Gary, Dennis, Louis,
Georcetta, Richie and all of the very helpful
and cooperative teachers and students who
helped us.
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